
To:  Mayor and Council 
 for Council meeting Tues. Sept. 13/16 
 
Concerning:  Camden Terrace 
  reference to PEC item 14 from Tues. Sept. 6/16 meeting 
 
From:  Janet Hunten, 253 Huron St., London 
 
Date:    Monday, Sept. 12/16 
 
 
Concern has been expressed about contamination in the soil beneath the buildings of 
Camden Terrace (479-489 Talbot Street).   
 
The site assessment reports from exp Services Inc. include maps showing locations of 
their boreholes and monitoring wells, and all are outside the house boundaries. 
 
The boreholes have identified contamination beneath the parking lot, in the fill. 
 

Currently the identified impacted soils are covered by the asphalt 
parking lot or the concrete floor slab of the building which 
provides a barrier from the impacted fill material. 

     
 
The Camden Terrace buildings are probably the first built on their site, indicating 
excavation, not fill. 
 
 
 
 


